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Subject:  INFORMATION  

 

Meeting of the Banking Supervisors from Central and Eastern Europe  

 
The 24th Annual Conference of the Group of Banking Supervisors from Central and Eastern 

Europe will take place in Albania on April 12 – 14, 2011. The Conference will also attend the 

representatives of the Banking Agency of the Federation of BiH (FBA) upon the invitation 

extended by the First Deputy Governor of the Bank of Albania, Fatos Brahimi.  

 

As an equal member, the FBA has participated in all activities implemented by the Group of 

Banking Supervisors from Central and Eastern Europe BSCEE that is made of the supervisory 

authorities from 20 countries in transition and Austria as parent bank of many banks operating 

in the territory of the Federation of BiH.  

 

The Conference will be aimed at the enhancing of cooperation in the area of banking 

supervision and the maintaining of financial stability in the region.  

 

The participants will create guidelines on how to mitigate consequences of the global 

financial disruption and enable good quality implementation of the Basel III regulations.  

 

Apart from the mentioned, this meeting will represent a good chance for the representatives of 

the Banking Agency of the FBiH to have bilateral talks on concrete issues.  
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